
 

 

Aloha Class of 2020 'Ohana, 

Mahalo to everyone who attended a Kūkākūkā meeting and or Open House 
on Friday evening. If you happened to pick up an order form for "KSK 2020 T-
shirts", please disregard the form as it was distributed in error. If you have 
already submitted the form with your payment, please contact Laurie Waracka 
at lawarack@ksbe.edu or (808) 842-8177 to arrange your refund. 

  

Mahalo! 

 


